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January 26, 2016 
 
 
Mr. Scott K. Choppin  
Founder and CEO 
S.K. Choppin Demolition, Inc. 
5318 E. 2nd Street, Ste. 644 
Long Beach, CA 90803 
 
Re:  Demolition project at The Salvation Army Bell Shelter, 5600 Rickenbacker Rd, Bell, CA 
 
 
Dear Scott: 
 
On behalf of The Salvation Army Bell Shelter, I wanted to write this letter to let you know that 
we are very pleased with the work that S.K. Choppin Demolition completed for us last month. 
The demolition of the three mobile home structures went smoothly and your team communicated 
well and worked diligently to complete its work to our great satisfaction. 
 
We also appreciate the high level of care you demonstrated in moving the statue donated by 
Judge Harry Pregerson, which we hope to reinstall at a future date on the property.  
 
We look forward to building a new affordable housing community on this site and you have 
helped us move towards The Salvation Army's goal of providing permanent supportive housing 
units to homeless adults in need of housing. 
 
Thank you for your efforts. 
 
Sincerely, 

Steve Lytle 
Steve Lytle 
Director 
 
 


